From: Caren Chang

Sent: 28 November 2023 23:23

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Ref: Planning Application 2023/3681/P

Dear Mr Daren Zuk,

I am writing to support the permanent gates proposed for Primrose Hill Park. The temporary gates look awful! The proposed gates look to keep with the design of the other Royal Parks. Installation of proper gates for Primrose Hill Park would look nice for the community and hopefully could deter antisocial behaviour in the neighbourhood during the night hours.

Many thanks, C Chang 1 Glenilla Rd NW3 4AJ